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Dear parents and carers

Headteacher:

Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH
Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD
01737 764356
mail@carringtonschool.org
www.carringtonschool.org

If you haven't yet booked appointments to meet with your young person's teachers
tomorrow, there is still time to do this. Their teachers are really keen to talk to you about

how your young person got on in their recent mock exams and what the next steps are
to support them with their upcoming GCSEs.

You should have received an email from School Booking with details of how to book, if
you haven't received this email, and it is not in your spam/junk mailbox, please contact
Mr Stafford (bstafford@carringtonschool.org).

Best wishes

The Carrington Team
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